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Thank you for your interest in the Orange County Clerk-Recorder Departmentôs newsletter. We will be bringing 
you periodic updates on the latest news, information and events affecting the department. I am honored and 
privileged to serve as your County Clerk-Recorder. Please contact my office at (714) 834-2500 or visit us at  
ocrecorder.com for more information about the department or the services provided to the public. 

               Sincerely, 

                      Hugh Nguyen 

                                     County Clerk-Recorder 
  

 WELCOME                                    Newsletter - March 2019 

Mark Your Calendars: 

April 13 - Special Saturday Opening 

May 18 - Special Saturday Opening 

May 27 - Memorial Day - Offices Closed 

 

  OC Weddings Mobile App 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

News and Updates 

Community Outreach 

Awards and Recognitions 

Customers Are Saying ... 

Out and About 

March in O.C. History 

 

Donôt forget to download 

the OC Weddings app. 
 

For more information 

about this app click here. 

 

https://cms.ocgov.com/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=71558


 
 

CLERK-RECORDER DEPARTMENT CELEBRATES THE OFFICIAL GRAND 
OPENING OF THE ANAHEIM BRANCH OFFICE LOCATION. 

 

 

 

 

Clerk-Recorder Hugh Nguyen hosted the grand opening of the departmentôs Anaheim office on 

March 1st, 2019. Those in attendance included Assemblyman Phillip Chen, Orange County Supervi-

sor Doug Chaffee, Anaheim Mayor Harry Sidhu and several field representatives and members of 

the public. The department is thankful to all who attended and we look  forward to serving more 

members of the public at this new location in Anaheim. For more information on our branch office 

locations, services and appointments, visit our website at: 

 

OCRecorder.com  

Clerk-Recorder Hugh Nguyen cuts the ribbon to officially open  

the department's new branch office in the city of Anaheim. 

http://www.ocrecorder.com/













